Aspia Jannat

From: Richard Hall

Sent: 14 January 2019 09:36
To: Planning Policy

Cc:

Subject: Land East of Kenilworth
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hello. | wanted to provide some comment regarding current development proposals affecting the above area. | live
with my young family in Wisley Grove, Kenilworth.

We have been made aware that there are some considerations, as part of the above long term development, to
either extend Leyes Lane or to significantly change the current road layout at the Leyes Lane/Dencer
Drive/Glasshouse Lane junctions. We have read comment from The Green Party that suggests you may look to
remove the current ‘dog leg’ that exists on Leyes Lane.

As you can imagine we are extremely concerned of the impact such plans could have on Wisley Grove and the
current tree lined common area that sits opposite our houses.

We cannot find any definite comments/inclusions in the proposed plans, but would welcome comments and of
course encourage consultation regarding any such changes to our immediate neighbourhood.

| would appreciate acknowledgement of this email and confirmation that you are looking in to my query.
Regards

Richard Hall




